
Dear Families 

A message from the Kennall Vale Governing Body 

Dear Families & Friends, 

The Governors of Kennall Vale School are really pleased to announce that following a really positive two 

days of interviews a new headteacher has been appointed. Tamsin Cocks will be joining us at the start of 

the Autumn term. Tamsin excelled in all areas of the interview process and was over the moon to have 

been offered the position. 

It is always difficult to replace a head teacher as strong and well liked as Mr Chirgwin and change is 

unsettling. However, Governors and staff alike feel that Tamsin will be able to take the reins of our 

wonderful school and continue all of the good work that has been done and move on to the next exciting 

chapter. Tamsin will be coming in to the school over the coming weeks and will introduce herself to you all. 

Best Wishes 

Governors of Kennall Vale School 

 

The School Council have been nominated for this week’s Values Award. They were fantastic in their role, 

meeting the candidates and asking them a series of questions that fed into the wider interview process. 

Well done to them, not only for their preparation, but also their delivery of a very important activity as part 

of the wider interview process!   

 

The weather was kind on Monday, allowing us to  have our class photos taken outside again this year. You 
are able to view and purchase copies by visiting this page: https://htmp.st/KennallVale23 You will have 14 
days to make this purchase to be delivered to school. 

Summer is coming! Ice Lolly Friday’s are back! The Friends will be at the Mill Stone on Friday afternoon at 

pick up with Friday treats don’t forget your £1 coins (card payments accepted also). Dietary needs have 

been considered but we have limited stock so cannot guarantee provision.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Chirgwin 

19/05/23 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Elsie-Rose 

Cormoran: Luna  

Morgawr: Beau 

Zennor: Audra 

Bedruthan: Poppie 

Values Award: 

School Council  

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  15th May 2023 

Piskies 92% 
Cormoran 94% 
Morgawr 97% 
Zennor 95% 
Bedruthan 98% 

https://htmp.st/KennallVale23


Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

w/b 22nd May Year 5 and 6 School Camp 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

14/06/23 Pasty Walk 

11/07/23 

SPORTS DAY 

Piskies/Cormoran morning 

Morgawr, Zennor and Bedruthan afternoon 

13th/14th July Year 3 and 4 School Camp 

16/07/23 School Summer Fair 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/23 INSET Day 

25/07/23 INSET Day 

Surprise for Zennor, today! Luke Jephcott came in to speak to us about his 
football journey from KVS to PAFC and beyond.  


